Copeland Bird Observatory

Winter talks Copgeland

RD OBSERVATORY

at the Ulster Museum

Tuesday 15th March at 7.30 pm

- incorporating 2016 AGM -

How to build an Observatory —
the people and birds that made CBO

- with Peter Munro -

When CBO was founded in the mid-1950s, a tree was grow-
ing in the roofless shell of the same buildings where our
common room can now be found. In 2015 we placed our
fourth roof - a £10K state of the art, trapezoidal, insulated,
fire-resistant frame — over the old 19" century lighthouse
keepers’ cottages which CBO calls home. As the observatory enters its seventh
decade, Peter Munro looks over some of the milestone events, characters, and birds
who helped to write the CBO story. Peter’s talk is illustrated with some stunning

early colour slides including the original Radar installation, which was still standing
in the 1950s.

Admission to CBO winter meetings at the Ulster Museum is free and open to all.
The meetings commence at 7.30 pm, and finish at 9.30 pm.




